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December 27, 1985 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your reflective letter about Virginia 
Eurr. 

God knows I'm old enough to be interested. And as 
usual, I learned something from correspondence with you. I had 
not known that Bull Connor worked for a coal mine. I had not 
known of Hugh Scott's work on the House Patents Committee. And 
I did not know about Brien MtMahon's early job. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 
21701 


